Attachment E—Reminder Email

Dear State or Territory Public Health Preparedness Program Director [personalize]:
				
This is a friendly reminder from the US Centers for Disease Control and Prevention to please take a few minutes to fill out an important survey regarding your public health preparedness program’s knowledge and use of disaster risk reduction principles.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
If you have already completed the survey, thank you for your contribution and participation and please disregard this message. 

If you have not already completed the survey we encourage and welcome your valuable and important participation about this topic. 

· This survey should take approximately 10 minutes to complete.
· All information will be kept confidential and results will only be reported in aggregate.
· For your convenience this survey is available at:  [XXxxx.com]

If you have any questions, you can contact Mollie Mahany at heu0@cdc.gov or 770.488.0518 and/or Miguel Cruz at mgc8@cdc.gov or 770.488.3637. 

Thank you for your participation! 
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